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Newsletter December 2018

The Committee wish you all a very merry Christmas and thank you all for your support and use of the
Palmwoods Tennis club during 2018.

Congratulations to Palmwoods Fixture teams for their successes during the year. And recently to the
Palmwoods Panthers Division 7, Rison and Losathya Dissanayake and Isabella Smyth, winners of their
fixtures competition in the Sunshine Coast Tennis League.

Congratulations to Thomas Milne who received the annual Enid Myles Award. Each year at the
Palmwoods Tennis club the Enid Myles Award is given to a selected Junior Player who has put in
their best effort. It is a long standing award inaugurated generously by Palmwoods Tennis Club life
member Enid Myles.

Thanks to everyone who could make it to the Christmas Party. It was a hot but a fun afternoon, and
a suitably dressed Santa - the younger and more improved version, arrived. The lucky door prize of a
Yonex Tennis Racquet valued at $200 was won by Sienna Barry. Thanks everyone for a great
afternoon and to Heritage Bank for their support of the event.

Membership for next year has a few changes, we are offering Gold adult membership of $250
includes free court hire and reduced social tennis rates. Silver membership is the same as last year
for adults, concession and full time students over 18 years. Junior membership is now $55 and also
includes free court hire. For an extra $10 in membership the courts are available for juniors to use
for free all year. We would love to see the juniors on the courts. Membership for next year is now
due for 1% January to 31° December 2019. | know it is a difficult time of year financially, but
membership covers your insurance. Membership form attached. Please note that the previous
membership form sent in November had an email address error at the end of the page (an ‘s’ was
missing in palmwoods).

Coaching Sign On will be held on January the 26™ Australia Day at the Palmwoods Tennis Club 9am
to 12 noon. Or call Neil on 0407 085 211.

Neil is holding two holiday clinics this summer holiday for juniors, tennis followed by swimming at
the pool, held on the 17 to 19" December and 21° to 23™ January, $25 per day or three days for
$70. Please let Neil know if you're interested.

We have recently completed a bit of Pluming, Pruning and Fencing (as opposed to Camping, Fishing,
Boating) and in January the clubhouse will be repainted. Next year the committee will be preparing
for the resurfacing of courts 1, 2 and 3 in 2020.

We hope you all have a relaxing and enjoyable Christmas break, with a bit of tennis thrown in.

Robyn Combes (President) and the Palmwoods Tennis Club Committee



